
 

 

 

 

For Immediate Release 

Women’s Mosque of Canada condemns act of terrorism 
against a Muslim family in London, Ontario 

June 8, 2021| Toronto, the Women’s Mosque of Canada fully condemns the act of violence that took 
place against 5 members of a Muslim family in London, ON, on June 7, 2021.   

We send our deepest condolences to the family, the relatives, and friends of the deceased. We pray 
deeply for their young son who remains in critical care. 

This is clearly an act of terrorism against a family that was identifiably Muslim, and the perpetrator 
should be prosecuted to the full extent of the law. 

Sisters that may be triggered and in need of support at this time can contact us at 
info@womensmosque.ca  
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